
BRISBANE WATER NETBALL CLUB 

   
Brisbane Water Netball Club  
Email: bwncpresident@gmail.com  

Brisbane Water Netball Club, fostering new friendships through fun and fitness! 

 

 

Re: Sponsorship 2025 
 
To whom it may concern,  

 
Brisbane Water Netball Club (BWNC) is a local Netball Club located on the Peninsula and 
we are one of the last remaining inaugural clubs still in operation today.   
 
In approximately 1974 Woy Woy Peninsula Netball Group was formed, bringing netball to the 
Peninsula and making it much more accessible to families. The school clubs playing on the 
Peninsula at this time were St Johns Netball Club, Umina, Ettalong and Woy Woy South. 
St John’s Netball Club became what we know today as Brisbane Water Netball Club in the late 
80’s and allowed for children from other areas and schools to join the Club. 
 
Our Club has been very proud of all players, including the very talented BWNC alum, Megan 
Anderson. Megan began her early Netball days with BWNC and has gone on to play for The 
Sydney Swifts and New Zealand in the ANZ Championship. She also played for Australia for 
several years and in the Commonwealth Games in 2006. Megan was also the Assistant Coach 
for the Sydney Swifts. BWNC fosters a happy and nurturing environment for young girls, boys 
and women of all ages to compete in Netball. 
 
The 2024 season was a special year for BWNC as we reach our 50th year of operating and 
supporting netball on the Peninsula. Reaching such a momentous milestone is a testament to 
the many volunteers, community members and local businesses who have supported our club 
over the past 50 years. However, we URGENTLY need you help and support!! All 
sponsorship or donations option are greatly appreciated, as we are very grateful for the 
generous support we receive from our local community.   
 
BWNC has a very proud history and an even brighter future! However, we require equipment 
and other essential items to participate in the local Woy Woy Peninsula Netball Associations 
competition each year. Which means, we rely on generous sponsorship to assist us to purchase 
much needed equipment for our Club such as coaches’ bags, netball games equipment and 
competition trophies for our end of year presentation. 
 
Sponsorship can consist of designations funds or in-kind support such as gift vouchers or other 
items that can be raffled off. Nothing is too big or too small and all proceeds go towards assisting 
the Club to support our talented players. Sponsors will be listed on our website, social media 
pages and depending on contribution, may also be visual on our training shirts or equipment.  
 
Once again, we thank you for your consideration for sponsorship and support of our sporting 
community.  Please do not hesitate to contact us if you require further information and we look 
forward to hearing from you. 

 
Yours faithfully, 
BWNC Committee  
 
Ph: 0427 686 397 (President: Erica)   Ph: 0421 841 383 (Secretary: Ash) 

 


